

Baskerville School

Co-Headteachers: Allan Lacey & Wayne Tulloch

Fellows Lane
Harborne
Birmingham
B17 9TS
Tel: 0121 427 3191
enquiries@baskvill.bham.sch.uk
www.baskerville.school

Tuesday 9th July 2024

School uniform

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to clarify some issues around the school uniform.

- 1. School uniform is not compulsory at Key Stage 5 (16 -19). It is entirely up to the student and yourself if they wear the school uniform.
- 2. School uniform is compulsory in the rest of the school, however,
 - a) Non logo shirts and fleeces are perfectly acceptable ensuring they are the right colour and style.
 - b) Although Clive marks has been recommended for the uniform other suppliers are just as good and may be cheaper.
 - c) The old logo can still be worn if you have already purchased uniform as we will have a transition period.

Thank you to a parent for pointing out that the Clive Marks website has the old logo. I can assure you that the uniform will have the new logo.

Also, another parent shared Asda, Sainsbury, Matalan, and M&S all supply the right colour blue polo shirts up to at least size 15/16. We are also registering with myclothing.com thanks to a parent recommendation, which apparently Provide uniforms at a cheaper price.

Please feel free to contact me should you require additional information.

Kind Regards

Anita Kumari

A. Kumari

Pastoral Manager: Family Support and Engagement